
 

 

INOHVAA Position Statement Regarding Riding in Authorized Areas 

As the lead organization in promoting excellence in the management of organized off highway vehicle 
recreation, the International Off-Highway Vehicle Administrators Association (INOHVAA) believes that in 
order to maintain OHV access it is necessary for OHV riders to operate in authorized riding areas and/or 
on designated trails only.  Riding in areas, or on trails, not authorized for use could have negative 
impacts on resources, may increase chance for injury, lead to loss of access and can reflect negatively on 
OHV recreation. 
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Creating the perfect model of off-highway vehicle recreation for all land managers, program administrators, and enthusiasts. 


